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To continue our work we 
need your help! 
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If you would like to help you can 
do so by: 
Cheque: 
Make cheques payable to Pen-
cils for All and send to: 99 
Guinness Trust Buildings, Ful-
ham Palace Road, London W6 
8BG 

 

Electronic Transfer in the UK:  
Account name: Pencils for All  
Bank : HSBC Bank  
Sort Code: 40-03-21  
Account number: 62049287 

 

Electronic Transfer from out-
side the UK:  
Account name: Pencils for All,  
Bank address: 
HSBC Bank, 21 King’s Mall, King 
Street, Hammersmith, London 
W6 OQF, UK. 
Account number :  
IBACS: GB94MID-
L40032162049287  
Swift code: MIDLGB2106P 

 

Many Thanks! 
“Pencils for All” – Providing 

Global Help! 

Just in the last academic year our 
help reached many education and 
care provision in world wide such 
as: Bangladesh, Ethiopia, India, 
Philippines, Sweden, Haiti and 
Poland. 

 Manila Slums (Philippines) – February 2017 

 

“Ethiopia – Africa” - Project.  

Recently we helped to install a solar panel at 
St. Michael’s Elementary School in Ghimbi. 
Their ICT lab, containing four computers was 
powered by a generator before. Now the 
school is not only eco friendly but also self  
sufficient.  

Pencils for All is a small educational char-
ity, which has existed for six years! Our mis-
sion is to provide basic stationery and other 
educational resources to social and educa-
tional institutions in Third World Countries. 

 

 
 
 
 

The Committee are:  
Iwona Macalka – Chairwoman, Agnieszka 
Pluta – Secretary and Anna Krupka – Treas-
urer. The members of the committee dedi-
cate their own time and skills so that there 
are no administrative costs at all! The charity 
is committed to provide the best service in 
helping to educate children. 


